E-911 HOUSE NUMBER SIGNS
We are ready to order another batch of green reflective metal, E911 House Number Signs.  They are approximately 3.5” by 12 inches and will have up to four digits either vertical or horizontal.  If you have property or live in Brookfield, you can order one or more signs by either mailing your order with a check to “Town Clerk, Town of Brookfield, PO Box 463, Brookfield, VT 05036” or by stopping in at the Town Office on Ralph Road and giving Teresa the order and check.  The check should be made out to the “Town of Brookfield” and be for the exact amount for the signs.  The signs are $8.00 each.
We need the following information:  See form.
Your first and last name.
Your Street/Road/etc. name
Your E-911 house number
Quantity of vertical signs
Quantity of horizontal signs (Can be some of each depending upon your location)
Your email address
Your Phone Number
We need your email address and phone number so we can contact you when the signs arrive or possibly contact you with a question.  When the signs arrive, you can pick them up at the Town Office during normal business hours (8:30 to 4:30 Tuesday, Wednesday or Thursday)
The deadline for receiving your order of the signs is August 17, 2022 by 4:30PM.
If you have any questions, contact publicsafety@brookfieldvt.org or Teresa at 802-276-3352

Brookfield Public Safety Advisory Committee: Stuart Edson, Michael Rutkovsky, Mike Stoddard, Dan Mason, Lew Stowell.
